
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  1-14-17 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Randy West called the meeting to order at 11:27. 
Other officers present were Alex Lovertich, Dee Gilliland, Bob Herndon, and Cheri Anglin. 
It was noted that a quorum was established with 27 members present. 
 
Dr. Bob gave a brief safety presentation on carburetor icing, bird nests, and condensation. 
 
Randy thanked Sue and John Price for providing lunch and Mike Moss for dessert today.  
Dr. Bob will provide lunch in February. 
 
Chance Cavin from Madison was the only guest. 
 
Dr. Bob moved that the minutes be accepted, Regina seconded it, and they were 
approved. 
 
Bill Lehr will be the coordinator for Young Eagles.  John and Sue Price will help with 
paperwork and marshaling of parents, planes, etc. 
 
The activities committee handed out a calendar of club events for the upcoming year. 
 
Dee gave the financial report noting that club membership is 51. Finances are trending as 
budgeted for the year to date. Prior month’s expenses include $600 to lime the field and 
$200 for a 3 year renewal of the CMLF website domain. 
 
Randy reminded everyone to be careful flying out of Harrell field today since there were so 
many planes in attendance. 
 
Dr. Bob moved that the meeting be adjourned and Paul seconded.  The meeting was 
adjourned at 11:50. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Cheri Anglin 
 


